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Welcome 
Thank you for being a part of the Profound Gentlemen community. Take a look

at what we've been working on!

Impact
Mindful Mondays 
Our certified yoga and mindfulness
instructors have taken on the
privilege of leading gentlemen in
meditation every Monday at 7 AM &
10 AM EST. This helps Gentlemen
find balance before beginning a busy
week of teaching. Join us to center
your morning, day, and week. 

Give
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A New Membership
Experience
To provide Gentlemen the best
experience, manage data, and
organize resources, we have
launched our new membership
portal, The PG Box! This platform
will sever as our home for resources
and more.

Celebrating Hispanic
Heritage Month! 
We're celebrating Hispanic Heritage
Month! In celebration, we took the
time to share the story of a few of
our Gentlemen via Instagram. Take a
look.

Back To School Tour
& Recent Retreats
As the school year began, we made
time to thank Gentlemen and visit
some of our partner cities while
holding retreats in person with
respect to COVID-19
protocols. We've pulled off five Back
To School "Dinners" for our
gentlemen. As a result of the direct
connections, our enrollment numbers
are growing at an unbelievable pace.

Community
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Georgia Teacher
Initiative 
PG's Juan Lascano participated in
the Georgia Teacher Initiative,
hosted by the Georgia Power
Foundation.

Chicago Advisory
Council 
Welcome to our new Chicago
Advisory Council members. The
advisory council will support our
efforts to deepen our impact in
Illinois. 

• Dr. Duane Davis, University of

Chicago

• Walter Taylor, Chicago Teachers Union

Foundation

• Chris Goins, Thrive Chicago

• Dr. Kenneth Nole, Thrive Chicago

• Yaseen Abdus- Saboor, Thrive

Chicago

Strategic Innovation
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Growth of Partnerships
PG officially has more school
partnerships than ever before! The
team has been working with 4
returning partners, 5 new partners,
and a few that are still in the
works! New partners include
Neighborhood House Charter in
Boston, Edgecombe County Public
Schools, and Union County Public
Schools. 

Why the team name
change? 
Our Partnership team has added a
Special Projects department that is
currently working very strategically
as we prepare to roll out some
exciting updates for our gentlemen.

Upcoming Events & Programming
2021 Soirée  
December 8, 2021 7PM EST
PG's annual fundraiser is filled with
entertainment and stories from our
educators. The event is free to
attend. We are encouraging people
to donate the cost of a concert ticket
to support our mission.
Register here.
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Community Impact
Assembly Save The
Date  
Theme: Welcome To Wonder
March 11-13, 2022 
Our annual conference is designed
for male educators of color to learn,
grow and connect. Registration
opening soon
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